
Generation  Identity  at
Speakers Corner

To  Hyde  Park  to  see
Annika Franzisk of 120Db
and Generation Identity
speak  at  Speakers
Corner. On the plaza by
Marble  Arch  an  Anglo-
Philipine  demonstration
in support of President
Duerte was taking place.
They  had  a  good  pa
system  and  their  songs
were  lively.   I  could
see  two  groups  with  a
police  cordon  between
them.  I  went  first  to
look  at  the  group  who
from  their  small  and
puny stature, masks and
black  clothing  I  took
(correctly)  to  be  the
group  of  Anti-fascists
and
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